

-----Dear Jonathan McClue,

I hereby resend my strongly-felt objections of January 5th 2018 to EL's CMP for l00 Avenue Road, in particular to the lack of open consultation.

EL is behaving in a thoroughly unethical way which simply must be challenged. I hope Camden will see the point.

Yours sincerely, Karin Fernald.

From Karin Fernald, 2 Daleham Mews NW3 5DB

January 5th 2018

Dear Jonathan McClue,

I am writing to protest against EL's plan to route up to 14 demolition trucks per day for 3 years over the heavily-used spaces, some of them pedestrian, around Swiss Cottage. These demolition and construction trucks are proposing to go along narrow Winchester Road; along the widely-used Eton Avenue pedestrian space; and around the Swiss Cottage Green Space, the one vital lung of our increasingly badly polluted area,e. Every day for 3 years. It really is unthinkable. The only bearable alternative is to route all demolition and construction traffic excllusively via the A41.

We residents all understand that Camden has tough choices to make. Money is urgently needed and this need will increase. Nonetheless, the health hazards of EL's current scheme are obvious and it would be irresponsible of Camden to ignore these.

I wish to protest equally strongly against EL's unauthorized demolition of the steps and access ramp to 100 Avenue Road, in breach of the advice they had received from your office.. This unauthorized step was disrespectful of Camden and augurs badly for your future dealings, in which there will need to be some measure of trust.

Yours sincerely,

Karin Fernald.





Dear Mr. McClue,

I wish to complain about the Construction Management Plan for 100 Avenue Road especially for these reasons:

1)The constant flow of HGVs to the site via Winchester Road and Eton Avenue will cause great amount of noise traffic and pollution.

This will especially cause terrible distress to the infirm and old residents of Mora Burnet House and it will also be very dangerous to nursery and school children crossing the road, especially after school.

- 2) I am very angry at the thought that our lovely, quiet and <u>only</u> green space will be blighted by these HGVs running along its North/South side.

 I also do not want the trees torn up.
- 3) I do not want our wonderful marketplace to be re-sited to a smaller, inaccessible area. For many years this has been a pleasant, pedestrianised zone and it should stay that way.

The present CMP will cause unnecessary <u>havoc</u> to our neighbourhood for the next 3-4 years and destroy our pleasant life in this wonderful conservation area.

Please act to mitigate this by <u>re-routing all HGVs to the A41</u> during demolition and building of this skyscraper.

Yours sincerely,

Agnes Balint

24 Eton Court Eton Avenue NW3 3HJ